From: lan McDowell <cimcdowell@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 10:43 AM

To: Jenny Metz <jenny.metz@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: RE: March 23 DRC Agenda

Good morning,
Apologies for the delay.

Item 2 302 Amelia St
Line of sight appears acceptable given that Amelia is one-way.

Item 3 112 Fitzpatrick Street
No comments.

Thanks,

Ian McDowell, E.I.
Assistant Engineer
City of Key West
(305) 809-3753




